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Thank you very much for your service on the Early Childhood and Human Services 

Committee.  Children and youth often find themselves in inhumane situations due to 

the actions and/or inactions of adults in their lives.  Many do not have the resources 

to obtain basic human services such as food, shelter, clothing, education and medical 

care. Please act to show mercy to Oregon's future citizens. 

Thank you 

Jane Snyder 


